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April 27,2023

MEMORANDUM
TO H The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT . LETTER OF MR. RAMON T. MAGALLANES INVOLVING

LOT NO. 29246-B, CSD 04-0178001 LOCATED IN BGY SAN
MIGUEL, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY

Referred is the memorandum of the OIC ARD for Technical Services dated February 6,

2023 informing that he cannot act on your request per memorandum December 21, 2022 relative
the subject matter.

Accordingly, the Plan Csd 04-017800-D and Plan Ccs 04-0023864rpnot available in their W
record at hand.

Relative to this, please assess or conduct record verification to determine whether or not
it may be subjected to issuance of survey Authority for Subdivision of Lot 29246, Cad-807-D.

For the PENRO:

A

ONIE B. GANDEZ
ief, TSD/Office-In- Tge

OIC
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